
Please oppose SB 977-1 about water rights because it would allow the default 
taking of a citizen’s property rights while stripping away the property holder’s 
access to effectual redress by creating a lop-sided legal process.  In the midst of 
irrigation season a few days without water can completely destroy a crop and 
ruin a business.  Background information needs a thorough vetting before water 
is turned off.  Thank you for your help in opposing SB 977-1. 

 


